
Dear Customer 

Thank you for entering our Castrol Monaco Promotion. Unfortunately, due to the current COVID-19 
travel restrictions and the postponement of the F1 season, we have had to suspend the promotion 
until further notice. This regrettable decision has been agreed and approved by the relevant State 
permit authorities.  We will continue to actively monitor the situation and is committed to making 
decisions in relation to COVID-19 and its impact on the promotion based on the advice from the 
government, medical experts, and our prize partners.   

The team at Supercheap Auto are fully supportive of the government’s actions to stop the spread of 
COVID-19, and the safety, health and wellbeing of our team, customers and communities are our 
first priority. 

Please check our website for updates at https://www.supercheapauto.com.au/customer-
service/COVID-19.html or get in touch with our team at 
https://www.supercheapauto.com.au/contactus. 
  
Supercheap Auto, together with Castrol, thank you for your continued patience and support as we 
work through these challenging times together. 

Sincerely, Supercheap Auto Australia 
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